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Newhall Bulletin: 26.02.2021 

Message from SLT 
 
I think we can all agree that, following on from the Prime Minister’s 

announcement on Monday, things are certainly starting to feel a bit more 

positive and hopeful! We are thoroughly looking forward to welcoming all of 

our children back to school on Monday 8th March. Please look out for a 

separate letter next week which will outline the reopening process. Within the letter you will find 

details of your child’s bubble start and end time.  

We are very aware of that fact that some children will find it difficult to come back into school after this 

extended period away. We are making sure that we include lots of mindfulness lessons and opportunities 

to talk about how everyone is feeling. It is so important that we all realise that the children may take a 

little while to readjust to the school day. Rest assured, our staff are ready and able to support your child 

in whatever way possible. 

Now that we know when the children are returning it means that we can begin planning for some 

exciting events! The first of which will be World Book Day. So that all of our children can enjoy 

World Book Day together, we are going to celebrate it on Friday 26th March which is also the last day 

of the Spring Term. You will find details about World Book Day in the attached leaflet. Don’t worry, 

you will receive your book token on Monday 8th March so you will not 

miss out on the opportunity to get your World Book Day book from a participating store. 

The last day of the Spring Term (Friday 26th March), school will close at 1.30pm. After-school 

club will remain open for normal hours. The children will return to school after the Easter 

break on Monday 12th April. 

Menu: 

This QR code can be read by any bar-
code scanner app on your smart 
phone to access the allergen and nutri-
tional data.  
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